FRMA families,

Please see these important announcements for the upcoming week:

Parent Coffee
All FRMA parents are invited!

Thursday, September 19, 2024
From 10:00 a.m.- 11:00 a.m. in the LRC

Join us for a greet and meet of FRMA's office staff, including our new Counselor, Mr. Thompson & new
Social Worker, Ms. Baker.

If you have any questions, please contact Parent Liaison, Ms. Hernandez at: (630) 299-7177

African American Parent Association (AAPA)

The AAPA bridges the connection between schools and families in the African American community and
how best to expand academic and career resources for our students. Their kickoff meeting will be on
Thursday, September 19 at 6:00 p.m. at the Resilience Education Center located at: 417 Fifth Street. For
more information contact: Teasa Ezeh at tezeh07@gmail.com or Dr. Luis Gonzalez at:
lgonzalez@d131.org

Reminders

Tuesdays are late starts for our students 8:30 a.m. - 2:30 p.m. If your child arrives to school late, a parent
or guardian must accompany them to the main office to sign in. Also, Wednesday, September 25th is a
half day for students, 7:30 a.m. - 11:00 a.m.

Spirit Wear Sales

Puma Spirit Wear is on sale until Tuesday, September 17th. Families interested in ordering can visit this
website 1STPLACE.SALE/33217 to view merchandise and place an order. Spiritwear is 30% off from
08/13/24 - 09/17/2024. All proceeds from sales go to student rewards programs at our school.

BPAC

The bilingual Parent Advisory Council (BPAC) will be having their first meeting of the school year held at
1920 E. New York St. Aurora, 60502 from 8:30 a.m.-10:00 a.m. on Thursday, September 26, 2024. Please
join this meeting if you are able to, as in the past there has been a guest psychology speaker that
interacts with parents who attend this meeting. Our Parent Liaison, Leslie Hernandez will be at this
meeting to welcome FRMA parents.
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Curriculum Night Handouts
In case you were unable to attend our Curriculum Night last week, here are the handouts that were
available to parents in the LRC. Please see the following links.

FRMA Office Staff

FRMA Clubs & Activities

EA Dads

BPAC

AAPA

Have a great week,

Brian Valek

Principal

Fred Rodgers Magnet Academy

bvalek@d131.org
(630) 299-7175
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